
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

December 7, 2023 
 

 
 

 The gathering space today is for grade 8 students at lunch today. 
 Today’s hot lunch is calzones. 
 Drum club is today at lunch in the cabin. 
 Ms. Aerts apologizes but she will be away today. GSA club members are still welcome to gather in 

the library for a do-it-yourself meeting. 
 Thank you to Ailee and Jenica for creating our thank you gifts for our Japanese guests.   
 Volleyball practice for girls in grade 8 is after school from 3:00-4:00 today.  
 Next practice for the grade 8 boys is after school on Monday. If you missed this morning's session 

and are still interested in playing volleyball for the grade 8 boys team, please connect with Mr. Owen 
and make sure you are able to make Monday’s practice. 

 For all other groups, there will be practices again next week. Please listen to the announcements for 
next week's sessions. 

 Leadership students have a quick meeting tomorrow at lunch time in the art room. Please check the 
Google Classroom for important information about the upcoming visit to the Victorian on Monday. 

 


